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To all Travel Agents, 

 

New Tax Applicable for Oman 

Please be informed that as per IATA Ticket Tax Box Service, a new tax, Security Fee (I2), will be 

introduced for departures and transfers in Oman.  

The new tax is applicable for tickets issued/reissued on/after 27 Jan 2017 and for travel on/after 

01 Feb 2017.  

Oman – Security Fee (I2) 

International Departures and Transfers OMR 1 

 

Special Notes: 

 Security Fee (I2) does not apply to domestic departures 

 Infants under 2 without a seat will be exempted 

 

Please refer to GDS for other terms and conditions. Taxes are subject to change without prior 

notice. In the event of a difference between the taxes communicated herein and the GDS system, 

please be guided by the taxes filed in the system.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For further information, please contact SriLankan Airlines on   

Reservations - 852 2521 0708 / Group Desk - 852 2801 5199 / Sales - 852 2521 0825 / Fax - 852 2801 5600  
Email: res_hkg@srilankan.com / hkg.groups@srilankan.com / sales.hkg@srilankan.com / sales_m.hkg@srilankan.com 
 
Should you have any urgent matter, please feel free to contact our 24/7 Global Contact Centre. 
Toll free Line: +852 3051 2822 / Fax: +94 19733399 / Email: reservations@srilankan.com 
 


